
 

 
 

Invitation to showcase your research at the SDG Conference 2024 
 
 

Dear PhDs and postdoctoral researchers, 
 

The sixth SDG Conference Bergen will take place 7-9 February 2024 with the theme “The role 
of universities in transformative change” (see SDG Conference Bergen | University of Bergen 
(uib.no) for details). This digital conference provides new opportunities to present emerging 
and important research by motivated PhD students and postdoctoral researchers addressing 
the conference themes. We therefore invite all PhDs and postdoctoral researchers that are 
interested to present a digital videorecorded poster on your research and how it relates to 
the theme of the upcoming conference. 
 

Digital poster details  

• Each PhD student or postdoctoral researcher may submit a (maximum) two-minute 
videorecorded poster (in English) by 31 January 2024. 

• The videorecorded poster could be you presenting orally into the camera your 
research, showing a presentation or other form of digital content using a 
combination of presentation techniques. This videorecorded poster should be of 
fairly high digital quality but may very well be recorded with your smart phone. 

 

How to upload your digital poster   
1) The videorecorded poster is to be uploaded at vimeo.com. 
2) Log in with the following details: 

Email: sdgconference@apriil.no  
Password: SDGC24posters! 

3) Send a notification email to sdgconference@apriil.no.  
4) By early February 2024 you will receive notification about whether your poster is 

accepted. If accepted, your videorecorded poster videos will be showcased at the 
conference platform and available for all digital participants to view. For technical 
questions regarding uploading the recording, contact sdgconference@apriil.no.  

 
This is a great opportunity to share your research with a global audience and we hope to 
see your presentation at the conference! 
 

PS! Extra tips for your recording session:  

• Please try to find a plain and tidy background, like a white wall.   

• Be conscious of your lighting.  

• Find a quiet space.  

• Use your smartphone to record yourself presenting. The video and audio quality are 
usually a lot higher on your phone than your laptop.   

• Look directly into the camera while recording (that means: do not look at yourself on the 
screen if you are using your phone to record). 

• The camera should be in landscape-mode, and the view should cover your head and 
shoulders. 
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